
Date: 27th June 2024

Dear Parent Carer,

Re: Year 8 Celebration Evening

Our Year 8 Celebration Evening takes place on Wednesday 10th July from 5.30pm and I am delighted
to inform you that your child has been nominated for an award. During the evening we will be
celebrating the achievements of Year 8 students in their subject areas and their successes across the
school with our THRIVE awards. We will also present our Student of the Year Award and a series of
Special Awards to recognise the hard work and commitment that our students consistently
demonstrate.

There will be light refreshments in the Heart from 5.30 - 6.00 pm before the presentations begin.

The presentations will take place in the Theatre, starting at 6.00pm. Parents and carers are invited to
join us on the evening but there are a maximum of 2 places per student. We ask that you let us know
the numbers of guests attending so that we can organise the catering. Please complete this
https://forms.gle/sfLYzYNysv7Sc7hV7 by Tuesday 2nd July to secure your place.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Coimbra

Associate Assistant Headteacher

KS3 Progress and Attainment

scoimbra@glossopdale.school

To Aspire, Endeavour and Thrive Together
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